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Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Year 10 Annual Report 
 
We are writing to inform you of the latest data report on your child.  A printed copy of the report has 
been given to your child today for them to bring home.  Please email us at hello@stcuthberts.com if 
you require an electronic copy. 
 
The report shows the latest assessment grade your child has achieved in each subject and a 
comparison of your child's performance against their peers in the class and across the year group. 
This will give you an understanding of how your child is progressing relative to other children.  
 
To give you more insight into your child's overall approach to learning, we have also included a 
grade that reflects their commitment to studies. This will encompass their attitude, engagement, 
and consistency in completing tasks.  
 
Your child’s report includes personalised comments that highlight your child’s strengths and 
achievements. It also provides clear guidance on what they need to focus on to improve further and 
continue progressing. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
Miss Grimes 
Deputy Headteacher 
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